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July 2, 2015 
 
 
 

To Whom It May Concern: 
 

Rock Ventures is committed to participating in the cross-agency public/private 
information sharing partnership that the Detroit Police Department has proposed in the 
attached grant application. We are willing to voluntarily share intelligence information 
and closed-circuit broadcasts of activity on public and private property that could be 
used to identify threats, property crimes, violent crime and/or other disturbances. 
Although we are a non-government agency, we have an interest in sharing information 
that will enable the Detroit Police Department and its law enforcement partners to 
coordinate efforts and respond. 

 
Our goal is to enhance the safety and security through a cooperative, coordinated 
public/private partnership of security and law enforcement entities serving the downtown 
and Midtown areas of Detroit. 

 
Please don't hesitate to contact me if you need additional information. 

 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Michael A. Bruggeman. CCP 
Senior Vice President, Security 
Rock Ventures , LLC 
1074 Woodward Avenue 
Detroit, Ml 48226 
(313) 373-4600 
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 Hitch Holdings, Inc. 
 
 Fox Office Center 
 221 l Woodward Avenue 
 Detroit, Michigan 48201-3467 
 
 313.471.6600 Phone 

313.471.6049 Fax 
June 29, 2015 

 
 
 

To Whom It May Concern: 
 

llitch Holdings, Inc. is committed to supporting and participating in the cross- 
agency public/private information sharing partnership that the Detroit Police Department 
has proposed in the attached grant application. We are willing to voluntarily share 
intelligence information and closed-circuit broadcasts of activity on public and private 
property that could be used to identify threats, property crimes, violent crime and/or other 
disturbances. Although we are a non-government agency, we have an interest in sharing 
information that will enable the Detroit Police Department and its law enforcement 
partners to coordinate efforts and respond. 

 
As a co-founder of the nationally recognized Project Lighthouse program, we work 

closely with the Detroit Police Department to expand the resources and technology 
available to accomplish our goal of enhancing the safety and security of all individuals 
through a cooperative, coordinated public/private partnership of security and law 
enforcement entities serving the downtown and Midtown areas of Detroit. 

 
Please don't hesitate to contact me if you need additional information. 

 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 

Richard A. Fenton 
Vice President of Corporate Security 
Hitch Holdings, Inc. 


